
GHMS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Have a great day! 
 

Wednesday,  October 26,  201 6 
 

HEALTHY SNACKS  
• Ready for pick up in the Hollow Log. Teachers please send a runner down to 

pick up your class’ basket 
 

BAND: 
• Advanced Springs At Lambrick from 12:00 - 1:00.  
• Intermediate Strings tomorrow morning at 7:45  

 

BASKETBALL 
• Grade 7/8 Boys basketball game after school 3:45 vs Glanford followed by 
• Grade 7/8 Girls game vs Glanford at 5:15 
• Grade 6/7 Girls Basketball - CONGRATULATIONS on a FANTASTIC game 

by our Grade 6/7 girls basketball team. They played an exceptional game and 
came away with their first win of the season! Go Grizzlies! 

 

CROSS COUNTRY 
• A very important cross country meeting today at recess in Ms. Smith’s 

classroom 
 

HOLLOW LOG: 
• Kernels for Kiera will be happening tomorrow at lunch at the Hollow 

Log.  Popcorn will be sold for $1 a bag.  
 

KUPCAKES FOR KIERA:  
• Will be on sale Friday at Nutrition Break and at Lunch…bring your loonies 

and twonies to support the cause!!...and enjoy a delicious cupcake!! Our 
celebration and head shave ceremony will happen in our school Gym at 
11:30am Monday, October 31. 
 

GRIZZLY DEN VOLUNTEER SIGN UP:…listen for the announcement next 
week from Mr. D. 
 
Lions Peace Poster Contest: All Divisions are reminded to submit completed 
posters to Mr. Luchies by the end of the day Friday, October 28. 
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Today is Device Free Day and Play Outside Day: Please only use devises 
for emergencies, for contacting you home, or as part of teacher directed learning. 
We encourage all students to play outside at Nutrition Break and at Lunch. We will 
go outside even if it is lightly raining. If it is raining heavily we will allow students 
to stay inside and encourage students to use the Gym, walk the halls and stay 
active! Let’s have 100% participation!! 
 

COSTUME CONCERT -Thursday, October 27, at 7pm in GHMS Gym - Full 
Update: 

o Students that signed up to be announcers at the concert meet Mrs. 
Blair in the music room at nutrition break.  

o The Gym is closed before school and from 12:45pm on tomorrow to 
accommodate rehearsals and setting up for the concert. 

o Rehearsal Schedule: 
 7:45 Intermediate Strings 
 8:55 Band 8 
 10:33 Band 7 
 11:15 Band 6A & B  
 12:43 - 1:45 Choir/Musical Theatre 
 1:50 - 2:30 Jazz Band 
 2:50 Beginner Strings 

o Critical Timelines: 
 6:30 Arrival / string instrument tuning 
 7:00 Concert Begins 
 7:00 Enjoy Performing for our Community! 

o Please encourage your students/families to bring canned 
items as a donation.  Invite all families to loin us for an 
evening of entertainment.  
 

 
 

Athletics Uniforms: Please return any soccer uniforms you have in your 
lockers, your backpacks or from home as soon as possible. If you have a uniform 
you are not using at school, please bring it to Mr. Khosla right after Advisory 
today. Cross Country runners have their last race after school tomorrow. Please 
keep your uniforms until after your race tomorrow and them give them to Ms. 
Smith as soon as you are finished your race. Special request: Mr. Luchies needs 4 
large cross country tops loaned for the day today. They will be returned washed to 
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the students who loan them by noon tomorrow to be ready for the race. Please 
bring the tops to Mr. Luchies right after Advisory today. 

 

Hallowe’en Monday, October 31st: Students and staff are encouraged to 
dress up!! Please remember that your costume must be respectful and masks are 
not allowed 
 

Morioka Japan Visit: Morioka, Japan, has been a sister city with Victoria for a 
long time. For several years, we have had the honour to host a small delegation of 
middle school and junior secondary aged students and some staff from a school in 
Morioka. Sunday afternoon, a number of your families will meet the 15 students 
and their chaperones at GHMS to welcome them to our school and send them home 
to your families for their four day visit. The students will join several of our grade 
7 and 8 classes. Mr. Khosla will share the names and classes with your teachers by 
Friday. We will have a small ceremony to welcome the visitors at school on Monday 
and will share an event schedule with you later this week  Please learn how to say 
a few nice things in Japanese  
 

 


